

# STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

## Walkway Evaluation and Closure - Draft New Policy

### **Recommendation of the Committee**

That the Administration be directed to continue to work with residents to mitigate the effects of walkways with CPTED reviews, improve maintenance, safety plans etc.

#### **History**

The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on September 7, 2021, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.

#### **Attachment**

September 7, 2021 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction. September 3, 2021 letter from Brad Bourhis.